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RSVP of Central Oklahoma client Charlotte Hiel and volunteer 
Rebecca Taylor.

Your Connection to 
Providing Opportunities
Our goal at the Oklahoma City Community 
Foundation is to help donors help the 
community in the areas they most value, such  
as senior independence. 

Through our Services for the Elderly iFund grants, 
we awarded a $20,000 grant to support RSVP 
of Central Oklahoma’s Provide-A-Ride Medical 
Transportation program. The grant ensures  
low-income seniors receive safe transportation 
to and from medical appointments and the 
pharmacy. The drivers do more than just provide  
a ride, though. They provide a friend. 

“Our volunteers are caring older adults who give 
the gift of companionship and friendship to so 
many elderly persons who live alone,” said Beth 
Patterson, executive director of RSVP. 


